
Redditch Borough Council 

29th July 2024 

Motions on Notice 

1. Hillcrest Ward. 
  

Proposed by Councillor David Munro and seconded by Councillor Ian Woodall 
 
“That the Council asks Herefordshire and Worcestershire Health and Care 
NHS Trust to reconsider the proposed closure of Hillcrest Ward in Redditch 
and the consequential transfer of all adult acute mental health in-patient 
treatment to the Elgar Unit at the Worcester Royal Acute Hospital site” 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


